
 
Sent: 28/07/2014 7:48:40 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  28/07/2014   MR Brian Dunphy  P O Box 663 ST  Freshwater NSW 2096   RE: Mod2014/0117 - 5 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096   Why is this being treated as a modification when it is far from being a modification. They are seeking a 60% increase in the number of units which is a major departure from the initial approval by the Land and Environment Court. Given the judgement of the Land and Environment Court when the development was initially approved, I would think that the only way it can be treated as a modification is if the applicant goes back to the Land and Environment Court for their approval, otherwise it is a new application. You should also tell them to change their signage where they are claiming it is for 16 units yet only 10 have been approved.  


